
1. Join us this Sunday as we dive into the passage
Genesis 2:18-25. We are excited to continue in
our Genesis series, “First Foundations” at FBCHHI.

2. The Deadline to apply on our website for  our 
internship this summer for Adults ages 19-25 is 
March 2nd. This internship, that takes place from 
May 19th-July 28th, comes with a $1,000  Stipend 
and housing.  The goal of this internship is to develop 
young leaders under the guidance of our staff to 
discover the gifts God has given them and know 
how to effectively use them in ministry. In addition 
to participating in staff meetings, mission trips, 
camps, and local outreach, students will be given the 
opportunity to hone in on their talents and choose 
to develop their skills in a specific area: worship, 
pastoral ministry, and family ministry through camps 
and VBS. Students must have their own vehicle.

3. Discovery 101 (New Member’s Class) is this Sunday, 
March 2nd & 9th after the second service. We are 
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not good for the man to be 
alone. I will make a helper 
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looking forward to getting to know everyone 
better and  talking more about our church. 

4. Are you looking to serve with Southern Baptist 
Disaster Relief?  Sign up to be trained on March 8th 
from 8:30AM-4:30PM at Alice Drive Baptist Church. 
This training  is required and will prepare SC Baptist 
volunteers to meet needs after a disaster. Classes will 
be offered in many of the ministry areas of Baptist DR. 
An “Introduction to Disaster Relief” class is required of 
all new volunteers. The day will include three training 
class times, a general session, a regional meeting, 
and lunch. Sign Up on our website at fbchhi.org!

5. Come to Disciple SC at Charleston Southern 
University on March 10th-11th. The First 
10 who signup will be covered by FBCHHI. 
DiscipleSC is geared towards trying to help people 
answer how to disciple others. Call the church 
office or email reception@fbchhi.org to register. 
You don’t want to miss this amazing opportunity. 


